
1

Elsen, Nikki

From: Sonja Olson <dandsolson@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 5, 2021 6:16 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Tear down fire station #4

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
I want to go on record, as a resident of the North Side, in support of demolishing Fire Station number 4. 
I question how many signers of the petition to stop the demolition live on the North Side. 
I trust the fire chief and his staff know what needs to be done for the safety of the residents of North Lacrosse 
and its outlying areas. 
Sonja Sue Olson 
1822 Kane, LaCrosse, WI 


